
No: EDN-HE(1)B(2)-4/2016 
Directorate of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh. 
Dated: Shimla, the 

To 
All the Dy. Directors of Higher Education 
in Himachal Pradesh. 

Subject:- Regarding submission of Joining reports of JOA(IT) posted on 
contract basis in various offices/institutions in Higher Education 
Department. 

Memo: 

As all are aware that approximately 175 Jr. Office Assistant (IT) 
had been posted on contract basis in the months of September /October-2017 in various 
offices/institutions in Higher Education Department but till date joining reports of these 
officials have yet not been received in this directorate. Therefore, all the concerned Dy. 
Director of Higher Education Department are requested to collect the joining reports of 
all the officials posted in various offices/institutions including colleges/ NCC offices/ 
Libraries etc. in their respective districts and send the same in consolidated form to this 
directorate within a week time positively. Any delay in this regard will be viewed 
seriously. 

This letter is available on the Departmental website i.e. · 
www.eduhp.org. 

(Sonia Thakur. HAS) 

Jt. Director Higher Education (A) 

Himachal Pradesh. 

Phone No. 0177-2658052, 
E. Mail Address:-dir.edu@ redi((mail.com 


